
Dear contractor, 

Following the Special General Meeting held by Somerset LPC on Wednesday 22nd February, we can 

confirm the outcome from the votes held regarding the acceptance of the new Constitution and 

proposal to extend the current committee cycle by three months. 

Proposal to accept of the new LPC Constitution 

Votes Cast 55 

Votes in favour 55 

% in favour 100% 

 

Proposal to extend current committee cycle by three months 

Votes Cast 55 

Votes in favour 55 

% in favour 100% 

 

I can confirm that both proposals have been accepted and the LPC can now move forward with 

implementing these proposals. This will include elections for the new committee and further 

information about this will be communicated in the coming weeks. 

Thank you for the vote of confidence in our proposals and the LPC will continue to work hard on 

your behalf to represent you in Somerset. 

Kind regards, 

James Nicholas 

Chair, Community Pharmacy Somerset 


